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The Last Thing He Told Me Apr 27 2022 *** OVER A MILLION COPIES SOLD *** ***THE RICHARD & JUDY BOOK CLUB PICK*** *** THE
NO.1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER *** *** SOON TO BE A MAJOR TV SERIES STARRING JENNIFER GARNER ***
_______________________________________ IT WAS THE LAST THING HE TOLD ME: PROTECT HER Before Owen Michaels disappears,
he manages to smuggle a note to his new wife, Hannah: protect her. Hannah knows exactly who Owen needs her to protect his teenage daughter, Bailey, who lost her mother tragically as a child. And who wants absolutely nothing to do with her
new stepmother. As her desperate calls to Owen go unanswered, his boss is arrested for fraud and the police start
questioning her, Hannah realises that her husband isn't who he said he was. And that Bailey might hold the key to
discovering Owen's true identity, and why he disappeared. Together they set out to discover the truth. But as they start
putting together the pieces of Owen's past, they soon realise that their lives will never be the same again...
One Plus One Equals Three Sep 28 2019
The Divorce Party Jul 19 2021 Two women at the opposite ends of marriage are trying to answer the same question: When
should you fight to save a relationship and when should you begin to let go? The Divorce Party brings us two immensely
appealing women: Gwyn, at the end of her marriage, and her future daughter-in-law, Maggie, at the beginning. Though they
make very different choices, both women ultimately discover how to create the lives that they most want to lead.
Roman Ice Mar 03 2020 His rich discovery will make history¿ if someone doesn't steal it first.Darwin Lacroix wants to
rewrite the story of the past. The archaeologist knows that a $10 million discovery of diamonds in Iceland is just a
fraction of Emperor Nero's fortune. He's read the ancient scrolls buried beneath Mt. Vesuvius, and he's about to prove
that Nero lined the lava tubes with impossible amounts of gold. But when a powerful cartel seizes control of the hunt,
Darwin's quest becomes a race against time to reveal the mother lode first.With a volcanologist and an unsavory diamond
expert on board, the academic's search for riches meets lethal obstacles at every turn. Deep underground, the choices
Darwin makes could determine who in his party makes it out alive.Roman Ice is a thrilling suspense novel in the
tradition of Sahara, The Lost World, and Treasure Island. If you like alternate history, archaeological adventures, and
complex characters, then you'll love Dave Bartell's action-packed tale
The First Husband Feb 11 2021 "A fresh, funny take on the search for a soulmate." —People A savvy, page-turning novel
about a woman torn between her husband and the man she thought she'd marry by the author of the New York Times
Bestseller and Reese's Book Club Pick, The Last Thing He Told Me Annie Adams is days away from her thirty-second
birthday and thinks she has finally found some happiness. She visits the world's most interesting places for her
syndicated travel column and she's happily cohabiting with her movie director boyfriend Nick in Los Angeles. But when
Nick comes home from a meeting with his therapist (aka "futures counselor") and announces that he's taking a break from
their relationship so he can pursue a woman from his past, the place Annie had come to call home is shattered. Reeling,
Annie stumbles into her neighborhood bar and finds Griffin-a grounded, charming chef who seems to be everything Annie
didn't know she was looking for. Within three months, Griffin is Annie's husband and Annie finds herself trying to
restart her life in rural Massachusetts. A wry observer of modern love, Laura Dave "steers clear of easy answers to
explore the romantic choices we make" (USA Today). Her third novel is packed with humor, empathy, and psychological
insight about the power of love and home.
On Harrow Hill Aug 27 2019 When an old colleague comes to him for help solving the mysterious death of his town's most
prominent resident, retired NYPD detective Dave Gurney must use all of his analytical skills to hunt a murderer who just
might be killing from beyond the grave. The idyllic community of Larchfield is rocked to its core when Angus Russell,
its wealthiest and most powerful citizen, is found dead in his mansion on Harrow Hill. A preliminary analysis of DNA
gathered at the crime scene points to the guilt of local bad boy Billy Tate, whose hatred for the victim was well known.
Except that Tate fell from the roof of a local church and was declared dead by the medical examiner the day before
Russell was killed. When police rush to the mortuary, they discover Tate's coffin has been broken open from the inside,
and the body is gone. A series of murders soon follows as Larchfield loses its collective mind. Gun sales explode.
Conspiracy theories and religious fundamentalism spread. The once-peaceful town becomes a magnet for sensation seekers,
self-proclaimed zombie hunters, TV producers eager for ratings, and apocalyptic preachers rallying the faithful for the
end of days. His quiet retirement shattered, ex-NYPD detective Dave Gurney finds himself not only facing down a
murderer, but struggling to restore order to the town rapidly spiraling out of control.
If This Book Exists, You're in the Wrong Universe May 17 2021 New York Times bestselling author Jason Pargin’s
hilarious and horrifying John Dies at the End series continues with If This Book Exists, You’re in the Wrong Universe.
"Pargin once again delights with scathing social commentary thinly disguised as an outrageous action novel...This is a
feast."—Publishers Weekly "Within the snarky humor is an incisive commentary on social media and the state of our
connected world, and a story about trauma and how people lash out when they’re hurt...This isn’t just a funny tale of
inept supernatural investigators; it’s a story of people struggling through pain to find a better path. Pargin offers us
a welcome note of hope." — Booklist If the broken neon signs, shuttered storefronts, and sub-standard housing didn’t tip
you off, you’ve just wandered into the city of “Undisclosed”. You don’t want to be caught dead here, because odds are
you just might find yourself rising from the grave. That hasn’t stopped tourists from visiting to check out the unusual
phenomena that hangs around our town like radioactive fallout. Interdimensional parasites feeding on human hosts,
paranormal cults worshipping demonic entities, vengeful teenage sorcerers, we’ve got it all. Did I mention the possessed
toy? It’s a plastic football-sized egg that’s supposed to hatch an adorable, colorful stuffed bird when a child “feeds”
it through a synchronized smartphone app. What’s actually inside is an otherworldly monstrosity that’s enticing
impressionable wayward youth into murdering folks and depositing their body parts inside the egg as if it’s a hungry
piggy bank to trigger the end of the world. That’s where Dave, John, and Amy come in. They face supernatural threats so
the rest of us don’t have to—and sometimes even earn a couple of bucks to so do. But between the bloody ritual

sacrifices and soul-crushing nightmares, our trio realizes this apocalypse is way above their pay grade.
The Book of Dave Oct 02 2022 When East End cabdriver Dave Rudman's wife takes from him his only son, Dave pens a
gripping text-a compilation about everything from the environment, Arabs, and American tourists to sex, Prozac, and
cabby lore-that captures all of his frustrations and anxieties about his contemporary world. Dave buries the book in his
ex-wife's Hampstead backyard, intending it for his son, Carl, when he comes of age. Five hundred years later, Dave's
book is found by the inhabitants of Ham, a primitive archipelago in postapocalyptic London, where it becomes a sacred
text of biblical proportions and the template for a new civilization. Only one islander, Symum, remains incredulous.
But, after he is imprisoned for heresy, his son Carl must journey through the Forbidden Zone and into the terrifying
heart of New London to find the only thing that will reveal the truth once and for all: a second Book of Dave that
repudiates the first. The Book of Dave is a profound meditation upon the nature of religion and a caustic satire of
contemporary life.
The Book of Dave Oct 10 2020 David Ghantt is more than just a man who was a part of one of the worlds largest heists,
he's more than a funny name associated with a comedy movie, he's actually just an every day person who once made a
really bad decision. After finding himself in prison he made a concious choice to do things differently. Over the years
many of his social following have called, texted, and written letters asking for the secret to how he managed to turn
his life around. This book book is dedicated to them and is for anyone who ever just needed to see a common sense
approach to changing ones life applied in a real way that just about anyone can understand and take inspiration from.
A Hologram for the King Jan 31 2020 New from Dave Eggers, National Book Award finalist A Hologram for the King In a
rising Saudi Arabian city, far from weary, recession-scarred America, a struggling businessman pursues a last-ditch
attempt to stave off foreclosure, pay his daughter's college tuition, and finally do something great. In A Hologram for
the King, Dave Eggers takes us around the world to show how one man fights to hold himself and his splintering family
together in the face of the global economy's gale-force winds. This taut, richly layered, and elegiac novel is a
powerful evocation of our contemporary moment - and a moving story of how we got here. 'A master of the surprising
metaphor, Eggers's great skill is in tracking the exuberant chaos of thought, with all its sudden poignancies and
unexpected joys' Daily Telegraph 'Among the most influential writers in the English language' GQ 'Eggers can write like
an angel' Tablet
Eight Hundred Grapes Aug 08 2020 When her wedding is cancelled after her fiancé reveals a shocking secret, Georgia Ford
returns to her family's Sonoma vineyard where she, expecting the comfort of her long-married parents, her brothers and
everything familiar, discovers that her fiancé wasn't the only one keeping secrets. Reading-group guide available. Tour.
The Storyteller Jun 17 2021 THE SUNDAY TIMES NO 1 BESTSELLER * ONE OF NME's BEST MUSIC BOOKS OF 2021 * ONE OF VARIETY'S
BEST MUSIC BOOKS OF 2021 * INCLUDED IN AUDIBLE'S BEST OF THE YEAR LIST So, I’ve written a book. Having entertained the
idea for years, and even offered a few questionable opportunities (‘It’s a piece of cake! Just do four hours of
interviews, find someone else to write it, put your face on the cover, and voila!’), I have decided to write these
stories just as I have always done, in my own hand. The joy that I have felt from chronicling these tales is not unlike
listening back to a song that I’ve recorded and can’t wait to share with the world, or reading a primitive journal entry
from a stained notebook, or even hearing my voice bounce between the Kiss posters on my wall as a child. This certainly
doesn’t mean that I’m quitting my day job, but it does give me a place to shed a little light on what it’s like to be a
kid from Springfield, Virginia, walking through life while living out the crazy dreams I had as young musician. From
hitting the road with Scream at 18 years old, to my time in Nirvana and the Foo Fighters, jamming with Iggy Pop or
playing at the Academy Awards or dancing with AC/DC and the Preservation Hall Jazz Band, drumming for Tom Petty or
meeting Sir Paul McCartney at Royal Albert Hall, bedtime stories with Joan Jett or a chance meeting with Little Richard,
to flying halfway around the world for one epic night with my daughters…the list goes on. I look forward to focusing the
lens through which I see these memories a little sharper for you with much excitement.
Wolf Lake Jan 13 2021 Could a nightmare be used as a murder weapon? That's the provocative question confronting Gurney
in the thrilling new installment in this series of international bestsellers. The former NYPD star homicide detective is
called upon to solve a baffling puzzle: Four people who live in different parts of the country and who seem to have
little in common, report having had the same dream—a terrifying nightmare involving a bloody dagger with a carved wolf's
head on the handle. All four are subsequently found with their wrists cut — apparent suicides — and the weapon used in
each case was a wolf's head dagger. Police zero in quickly on Richard Hammond, a controversial psychologist who conducts
hypnotherapy sessions at a spooky old Adirondack inn called Wolf Lake Lodge. It seems that each of the victims had gone
there to meet with Hammond shortly before turning up dead. Troubled by odd holes in the official approach to the case,
Gurney begins his own investigation — an action that puts him in the crosshairs of not only an icy murderer and the
local police but the darkest corner of the federal government. As ruthless as the blizzard trapping him in the sinister
eeriness of Wolf Lake, Gurney's enemies set out to keep him from the truth at any cost — including an all–out assault on
the sanity of his beloved wife Madeleine. With his emotional resources strained to the breaking point, Gurney must throw
himself into a deadly battle of wits with the most frightening opponent he has ever faced. Wolf Lake is the page–turning
new work by a writer hailed by the New York Times as "masterly" — and it furthers the adventures of Dave Gurney, a
detective reviewers have compared to Sherlock Holmes.
The Book of Dave Nov 03 2022 The Book of Dave is Booker-shortlisted author Will Self's dazzling sixth novel What if a
demented London cabbie called Dave Rudman wrote a book to his estranged son to give him some fatherly advice? What if
that book was buried in Hampstead and hundreds of years later, when rising sea levels have put London underwater,
spawned a religion? What if one man decided to question life according to Dave? And what if Dave had indeed made a
mistake? Shuttling between the recent past and a far-off future where England is terribly altered, The Book of Dave is a
strange and troubling mirror held up to our times: disturbing, satirizing and vilifying who and what we think we are. At
once a meditation upon the nature of received religion, a love story, a caustic satire of contemporary urban life and a
historical detective story set in the far future - this compulsive novel will be enjoyed by readers everywhere,
including fans of Martin Amis and Anthony Burgess's A Clockwork Orange. 'Vivid, visceral and breathtakingly ambitious,
this is Self's best yet' GQ 'Mindboggling ... darkly hilarious ... A fascinating book' Evening Standard Will Self is the
author of nine novels including Cock and Bull; My Idea of Fun; Great Apes; How the Dead Live; Dorian, an Imitation; The
Book of Dave; The Butt; Walking to Hollywood and Umbrella, which was shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize. He has
written five collections of shorter fiction and three novellas: The Quantity Theory of Insanity; Grey Area; License to
Hug; The Sweet Smell of Psychosis; Design Faults in the Volvo 760 Turbo; Tough, Tough Toys for Tough, Tough Boys; Dr.
Mukti and Other Tales of Woe and Liver: A Fictional Organ with a Surface Anatomy of Four Lobes. Self has also compiled a
number of nonfiction works, including The Undivided Self: Selected Stories; Junk Mail; Perfidious Man; Sore Sites;
Feeding Frenzy; Psychogeography; Psycho Too and The Unbearable Lightness of Being a Prawn Cracker.
EO-N Jan 25 2022
Predatory Thinking Jun 25 2019 'A brilliant advertising copywriter and a great team leader. His ideas are equally
applicable to writing a novel, making a film, launching a product, managing a football team, instituting life changes
and any activity you can imagine. Genius' - Sunday Times Life is a zero-sum game. Drawing on Eastern and Western

philosophy, and colourful characters from Picasso and Socrates to Warren Beatty, this book represents a lifetime of
wisdom learned at the creative cutting edge. Predatory Thinking is a masterclass in how to outwit the competition, in
ordinary life as well as in business. It is the philosophy that has underpinned Dave Trott's distinguished career as a
copywriter, creative director, and founder of some of London's most high-profile advertising agencies.
Dave Pigeon Sep 20 2021 WINNER of the Greenhouse Funny Prize; SHORTLISTED for the Sainsbury's Book Award and numerous
regional awards, this hilarious series is adored by its readers! If you can read this, you obviously understand
Pigeonese. You may read my book. If you're a cat and you've learnt Pigeonese . . . (HA HA HA! As if a cat would be smart
enough to learn Pigeonese). This must mean if you are a cat and you are able to read this, you have taken a pigeon
hostage so that you can trick them into translating the Pigeonese words into Meow. I demand you release the hostage
pigeon now. My book contains TOP SECRET ideas that are NONE of a cat's business. Dave Pigeon is writing a book on how he
defeated Mean Cat in order to help fellow pigeons everywhere. Cats beware! A hilarious debut for 6+ readers with black
and white illustrations by the superbly talented Sheena Dempsey. 'A hilarious new series.' Angels and Urchins 'A really
enjoyable read for children just moving into chapter books.' Books for Keeps 'Readers will love this action packed story
about friendship, bravery and the lengths a pigeon will go to to secure themselves a crumbly treat.' Reading Zone 'I
can't imagine any child not loving Dave and waiting excitedly for his next adventure.' Serendipity Reviews 'Readers will
love it as it is full of daring and bravery, and much backfiring of ridiculous schemes and much crossing out.' The
School Librarian
What is the What Jul 07 2020 What is the What is Dave Eggers's astonishing novel about one of the world's most brutal
civil wars Valentino Achak Deng is just a boy when conflict separates him from his family and forces him to leave his
small Sudanese village, joining thousands of other orphans on their long, long walk to Ethiopia, where they find safety
- for a time. Along the way Valentino encounters enemy soldiers, liberation rebels and deadly militias, hyenas and
lions, disease and starvation. But there are experiences ahead that will test his spirit in even greater ways than these
. . . Truly epic in scope, and told with expansive humanity, deep compassion and unexpected humour, What is the What is
an eye-opening account of life amid the madness of war and an unforgettable tale of tragedy and triumph. 'If there was
ever any doubt that Dave Eggers is one of our most important storytellers, What Is the What should put it to rest... [A]
strange, beautiful and unforgettable work' San Francisco Chronicle 'A remarkable book: harrowing, witty, wretched,
delightful; and always compelling, always surprising' London Review of Books All of the author's proceeds from this book
will go to the Valentino Achak Deng Foundation. Read more at: www.valentinoachakdeng.com.
Dave Pigeon (Nuggets!) Sep 08 2020 WINNER of the Greenhouse Funny Prize; SHORTLISTED for the Sainsbury's Book Award and
numerous regional awards, this hilarious series is adored by its readers! This book is in Pigeonese. The following words
are a test: cats smell of farts and cabbage. Could you read all the words? Are you sure? Do you want to try that fourth
word again? If you managed to read ALL those words, you may turn the page . . . Dave Pigeon is BACK! And so is his sidekick Skipper. But trouble is afoot. When their Human Lady leaves to go on a 'holiday' (whatever that is), Dave and
Skipper are horrified to find that their food supply quickly runs dry. With delicious biscuits on their minds, they set
off in search of a new owner - but is Reginald Grimster all he seems? Why is he so keen on feeding them? And why does he
have so many books about cooking . . .? Another hilarious instalment in the Dave Pigeon series from Greenhouse Funny
Prize winner Swapna Haddow, brilliantly brought to life with Sheena Dempsey's illustrations. 'A hilarious new series.'
Angels and Urchins 'A really enjoyable read for children just moving into chapter books.' Books for Keeps 'Readers will
love this action packed story about friendship, bravery and the lengths a pigeon will go to to secure themselves a
crumbly treat.' Reading Zone 'I can't imagine any child not loving Dave and waiting excitedly for his next adventure.'
Serendipity Reviews 'Readers will love it as it is full of daring and bravery, and much backfiring of ridiculous schemes
and much crossing out.' The School Librarian
The Parade Jun 29 2022 From the bestselling author of The Circle and The Monk of Mokha comes a taut, suspenseful story
of two foreigners' role in a nation's fragile peace. 'Tightly written, carefully designed to wrong-foot preconceptions,
and astute . . . An intensely gripping story' Evening Standard An unnamed country is leaving the darkness of a decade at
war, and to commemorate the armistice the government commissions a new road connecting two halves of the state. Two men,
foreign contractors from the same company, are sent to finish the highway. While one is flighty and adventurous, wanting
to experience the nightlife and people, the other wants only to do the work and go home. But both men must eventually
face the absurdities of their positions, and the dire consequences of their presence. With echoes of J. M. Coetzee and
Graham Greene, this timeless novel questions whether we can ever understand another nation's war, and what role we have
in forging anyone's peace. 'Certainly his best book since What is the What, The Parade may well be the sound of a major
writer finding his mature voice' Spectator
The Candid Life of Meena Dave Jun 05 2020 A woman embarks on an unexpected journey into her past in an engrossing novel
about identity, family secrets, and rediscovering the need to belong. Meena Dave is a photojournalist and a nomad. She
has no family, no permanent address, and no long-term attachments, preferring to observe the world at a distance through
the lens of her camera. But Meena's solitary life is turned upside down when she unexpectedly inherits an apartment in a
Victorian brownstone in historic Back Bay, Boston. Though Meena's impulse is to sell it and keep moving, she decides to
use her journalistic instinct to follow the story that landed her in the home of a stranger. It's a mystery that comes
with a series of hidden clues, a trio of meddling Indian aunties, and a handsome next-door neighbor. For Meena it's a
chance for newfound friendships, community, and culture she never thought possible. And a window into her past she never
expected. Now as everything unknown to Meena comes into focus, she must reconcile who she wants to be with who she
really is.
Dave Courtney's Little Black Book Oct 29 2019 Dave Courtney's Little Black Book is back, and will tell you all you ever
needed to know about gangsters and London's criminal under-world. Packed with amazing insider-knowledge: - Profiles of
legends such as Reggie Kray and Ronnie Biggs, - The tougher-than-tough women in Dave's world, - Who made it - and who
didn't, - A dictionary of gangster speak
I Am David Jul 27 2019 David escapes from the concentration camp where he has spent his entire life and flees across
Europe. He is utterly alone. Who can he trust? What will await him? All the while, how can he be sure they won't catch
up with him?This is the remarkable story of David's introduction to the world: sea, mountains, flowers, the colours of
Italy, the taste of fruit, people laughing and smiling. David learns that his polite mannter, his haunted eyes, and thin
features are strange to other people. He must learn to fend for himself in this strange new world.An incredible story of
self-discovery and survival against all odds for fans of The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas and The Book Thief.
The Circle Feb 23 2022 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE starring Tom Hanks, Emma Watson and John Boyega A thrilling and
compulsively addictive novel about our obsession with the internet When Mae is hired to work for the Circle, the world's
most powerful internet company, she feels she's been given the opportunity of a lifetime. Run out of a sprawling
California campus, the Circle links users' personal emails, social media, and finances with their universal operating
system, resulting in one online identity and a new age of transparency. Mae can't believe her great fortune to work for
them - even as life beyond the campus grows distant, even as a strange encounter with a colleague leaves her shaken,
even as her role at the Circle becomes increasingly public ... 'Tremendous. Inventive, big hearted and very funny.

Prepare to be addicted' Daily Mail 'Prescient, important and enjoyable . . . a deft modern synthesis of Swiftian wit
with Orwellian prognostication' Guardian 'A gripping and highly unsettling read' Sunday Times
A Man Named Dave Oct 22 2021 The concluding volume of Dave Pelzer's million-copy bestselling memoir. 'I don't blame
others for my problems. I stand on my own. And one day, you'll see, I'm going to make something of myself.' These words
were eighteen-year-old Dave Pelzer's declaration of independence to his mother, a woman who had abused him with shocking
brutality. But even years after he was rescued, his life remained a continual struggle. Dave felt rootless and awkward,
an outcast haunted by memories of his years as the bruised, cowering 'It' locked in his mother's basement. Dave's
dramatic reunion with his dying father and the shocking confrontation with his mother led to his ultimate calling:
mentor to others struggling with personal hardships. From a difficult marriage to the birth of his son, from an
unfulfilling career to an enduring friendship, Dave was finally able to break the chains of his past, learning to trust,
to love, and to live.
Big Trouble Apr 15 2021 Dave Barry makes his fiction debut with a ferociously funny novel of love and mayhem in south
Florida. In the city of Coconut Grove, Florida, these things happen: A struggling adman named Eliot Arnold drives home
from a meeting with the Client From Hell. His teenage son, Matt, fills a Squirtmaster 9000 for his turn at a high school
game called Killer. Matt's intended victim, Jenny Herk, sits down in front of the TV with her mom for what she hopes
will be a peaceful evening for once. Jenny's alcoholic and secretly embezzling stepfather, Arthur, emerges from the
maid's room, angry at being rebuffed. Henry and Leonard, two hit men from New Jersey, pull up to the Herks' house for a
real game of Killer, Arthur's embezzlement apparently not having been quite so secret to his employers after all. And a
homeless man named Puggy settles down for the night in a treehouse just inside the Herks' yard. In a few minutes, a
chain of events that will change the lives of each and every one of them will begin, and will leave some of them wiser,
some of them deader, and some of them definitely looking for a new line of work. With a wicked wit, razor-sharp
observations, rich characters, and a plot with more twists than the Inland Waterway, Dave Barry makes his debut a
complete and utter triumph.
Dave's Christmas Cracker Jan 01 2020 A brilliantly funny Christmas picture book, from the bestselling author of
Supertato. Dave loves Christmas. There are friends, presents and, best of all, an ENORMOUS Christmas meal. Including
LOTS of Brussel sprouts... Rumble, rumble goes Dave's tummy. Christmas is going to be EXPLOSIVE! Giggles are guaranteed
with this fart-filled festive frolic! Perfect for fans of The Dinosaur That Pooped Christmas and Barry the Fish with
Fingers.
The Legend of Dave the Villager 1 Apr 03 2020 Dave dreams of going on an epic adventure. The only trouble is, he's a
villager... and villagers aren't supposed to go on adventures But when Dave discovers a mysterious secret under his
village, he ends up embarking on a dangerous quest, with some very unlikely friends.Disclaimer: This book is a work of
fanfiction; it is not an official Minecraft book. It is not endorsed, authorized, licensed, sponsored, or supported by
Mojang AB, Microsoft Corp. or any other entity owning or controlling rights to the Minecraft name, trademarks or
copyrights. Minecraft (R)/TM & (c) 2009-2019 Mojang / Notch / Microsoft
The Every May 29 2022 From the award-winning, bestselling author of The Circle comes an exciting new follow-up. When
the world’s largest search engine/social media company, the Circle, merges with the planet’s dominant ecommerce site, it
creates the richest and most dangerous—and, oddly enough, most beloved—monopoly ever known: the Every. Delaney Wells is
an unlikely new hire at the Every. A former forest ranger and unwavering tech skeptic, she charms her way into an entrylevel job with one goal in mind: to take down the company from within. With her compatriot, the not-at-all-ambitious Wes
Makazian, they look for the Every's weaknesses, hoping to free humanity from all-encompassing surveillance and the emojidriven infantilization of the species. But does anyone want what Delaney is fighting to save? Does humanity truly want
to be free? Studded with unforgettable characters, outrageous outfits, and lacerating set-pieces, this companion to The
Circle blends absurdity and terror, satire and suspense, while keeping the reader in apprehensive excitement about the
fate of the company—and the human animal.
The Legend of Dave the Villager Books 1-5 Illustrated Dec 12 2020 Five Minecraft novels with pictures! Does your child
prefer to play video games than read? Then they need to discover the Dave the Villager series! These books are perfect
for reluctant readers. Join Dave and his friends as they embark on an epic quest, full of action, adventure and jokes!
Quotes from parents: "My 9-year-old really loves these books. He loves playing Minecraft and these books have characters
you can relate to, lots of adventure, and a good reading level for my book lover." "An absolutely wonderful book. We
both enjoyed this story at bedtime. Can't wait to start the second book tomorrow night!" This bundle contains The Legend
of Dave the Villager books 1-5. Get it now! Note: Pictures in the paperback version are black and white.
My Story Aug 20 2021 The remarkable trilogy from SUNDAY TIMES No.1 Bestseller Dave Pelzer - now in one volume. A CHILD
CALLED 'IT' is Dave Pelzer's story of a child beaten and starved by his emotionally unstable, alcoholic mother: a mother
who played torturous, unpredictable games that left one of her three sons nearly dead. Dave was no longer considered a
son, or a boy, but an 'it'. His bed was an old army cot in the basement and when he was allowed food it was scraps from
the dogs' bowl. Throughout, Dave kept alive the dream of finding a family who would love and care for him. THE LOST BOY:
the harrowing but ultimately uplifting true story of Dave's journey through the foster-care system in search of a family
who will love him. A MAN NAMED DAVE: the gripping conclusion to this inspirational trilogy. With extraordinary
generosity of spirit, Dave takes us on a journey into his past. At last he confronts his father and ultimately his
mother. Finally, Dave finds the courage to break the chains of the past and learn to love, trust and live for the
future.
Dave's Breakfast Blast Off! Nov 22 2021 The hilarious sequel to a modern classic. Written by Sue Hendra, the creator of
the bestselling Barry the Fish with Fingers, and illustrated by Lee Wildish, the winner of the Overall Red House
Children's Book Award 2013. Dave is a big ol' greedy guts. But oh no! His bowl is empty. The animals in the garden help
him find other meals - but what will happen when he eats the dog's food? The answer will have you rolling around the
floor with laughter. 'I laughed so much I farted!' Edward, aged 6
Double Dave Dec 24 2021 Dave wakes up to find someone else sleeping in his bed! It is orange just like Dave. It is big
just like Dave. But it isn't Dave! Who could it be? From the bestselling creators of Barry the Fish with Fingers and How
to Babysit a Grandad, comes another hilarious tale that is guaranteed to make young connoisseurs of toilet humour very
happy. 'I laughed so much I farted!' Edward, aged 6
Comedy Dave's Book Sep 01 2022 ¿Comedy by name, Comedy by nature¿ In a world where autobiographies are written by 21
year olds and Paris Hilton is considered a bestselling author, how difficult can it be to write a book? Dave Vitty, aka
Radio 1¿s Comedy Dave, has decided to find out, and having worked his way from the backrooms of BBC radio to the biggest
breakfast show on the airwaves, Dave has a story to tell. He¿s played Glastonbury ¿ twice ¿ he¿s had his ear licked by
Dave Grohl and he¿s written more ¿Carpark Catchphrases¿ than you can shake a stick at. It¿s close and it¿s good. Dave¿s
first attempt at being a proper writer is a collection of his stories, misadventures, songs, and anecdotes ¿ and
pictures from his phone ¿ all linked together (and not a bit tedious), in his own charming style. Less 'Lord of the
Rings' and more 'Lord of the Things', there's a lot of Comedy value in Dave's excellent book. 'Lamb Bhuna' to that.¿
Dave Jul 31 2022 A reissue of this hilarious picture book with a stunning glittery cover. Written by Sue Hendra, the

creator of the bestselling Barry the Fish with Fingers (88,000 copies sold in the UK alone) and Norman the Slug with a
Silly Shell (83,000 copies sold in the UK alone), and illustrated by Liz Pichon, the creator of the Tom Gates series.
Dave is a great big ol' greedy guts. He loves his dinners. One unfortunate day, after eating a bit too much, he gets
stuck in his cat flap. How will he escape? The answer will have you rolling around the floor with laughter. 'A simple
story brilliantly told, with a hilarious conclusion.' The Bookbag 'I laughed so much I farted!' Edward, aged 6
How We Are Hungry Nov 30 2019 How We Are Hungry is a collection of Dave Eggers's short stories that twist and inspire
the imagination Dave Eggers has championed the cause of the short story so magnificently that through his own
McSweeney's magazine and through its many imitators the form is once again in the ascendant. Yet while celebrating the
work of others, Eggers has also proved himself time and again one of the modern masters of the form. This unmissable
collection is Egger's first, and showcases his talents in a variety of stories that are short-short, short-long and
every length in between; and in stories that are dark, funny, inspiring, daring and endlessly inventive (including the
acclaimed 'Up the Mountain Coming Down Slowly'). In short, in stories that will make you appreciate that Dave Eggers and
the short story were made for each other - and, in turn, for you. 'Possibly the most admired and emulated American
author of his generation' Independent 'Brilliant, confident floods of language' Sunday Herald 'Intensely pleasurable,
striking in its beauty...a triumph of both form and content' Guardian
Hello, Sunshine Mar 15 2021 In the modern world, where celebrity is a careful construct, Laura Dave's compelling,
enticing novel explores the devastating effect of the secrets people keep in public, and in private. This is a fresh,
provocative look at a woman teetering between a scrupulously assembled life and the redemptive power of revealing the
truth.
John Dies at the End Nov 10 2020 My name is David Wong. My best friend is John. Those names are fake. You might want to
change yours. You may not want to know about the things you'll read on these pages, about the sauce, about Korrock,
about the invasion, and the future. But it's too late. You touched the book. You're in the game. You're under the eye.
The only defence is knowledge. You need to read this book, to the end. Even the part about the bratwurst. Why? You'll
just have to trust me. Unfortunately for us, if you make the right choice, we'll have a much harder time explaining how
to fight off the otherwordly invasion currently threatening to enslave humanity. I'm sorry to have involved you in this,
I really am. But as you read about these terrible events and the very dark epoch the world is about to enter as a
result, it is crucial you keep one thing in mind: NONE OF THIS IS MY FAULT...
Heroes of the Frontier May 05 2020 THE NEW YORK TIMES TOP 10 BESTSELLER 'The mirror image of Eggers's brilliantly
dystopian The Circle... [A] state of the nation novel, cleansing the spirit and lifting the heart' Guardian A hilarious
and heart-warming misadventure through modern America: it's time for the family vacation... Josie's life is falling
apart - lawsuits raining down, her business down the drain and a feckless husband long gone - so she gathers up her two
kids and lights out for the wilderness. The Alaskan wilderness, to be specific. This is a story about the trip of a
lifetime. It involves one battered old RV, one highly sensitive eight year old boy, one fearless and hyperactive five
year old girl, several forest fires, a large supply of pinot noir, and a deeply misguided sense of optimism. It may well
be that things don't turn out quite as Josie expected - but then again, some of the best places in the world are found
at the end of a road you didn't mean to take... Heroes of the Frontier is an uproariously funny portrait of modern
America and the modern family, an entirely contemporary novel gleaming with Dave Eggers' trademark intelligence and
originality.
The Liquid Land Mar 27 2022 A town that doesn’t want to be found. A countess who rules over the memories of an entire
community. A hole in the earth that threatens to drag them all into its depths. When her parents die in a car accident,
the highly talented physicist Ruth Schwarz is confronted with an almost intractable problem. Her parents’ will calls for
them to be buried in their childhood home — but for strangers, Gross-Einland is a village that remains stubbornly hidden
from view. When Ruth finally finds her way there, she makes a disturbing discovery: beneath the town lies a vast cavern
that seems to exert a strange control over the lives of the villagers. There are hidden clues about the hole everywhere,
but nobody wants to talk about it — not even when it becomes clear that the stability of the entire town is in jeopardy.
Is this silence controlled by the charming countess who rules the community? And what role does Ruth’s family history, a
history she is only just beginning to uncover, have to play? The more questions Ruth asks, the more vehement the
resistance she encounters from the residents. But as she continues to dig deeper, she comes to realise that the key to
deciphering the mysterious codes of the people of Gross-Einland can only lie in the history of the hole. In the literary
tradition of Thomas Bernhard and Elfriede Jelinek, Raphaela Edelbauer weaves the complexities of small-town social
structures into an opaque dream fabric that is frighteningly true to life, and in the process she turns us towards the
abject horror that lies beneath repressed memory. The Liquid Land is a dangerous novel, at once glittering nightmare and
dark reality, from an extraordinary new literary voice.
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